
WVCY-FM, Milwaukee, WI 
Fac. ID No. 73059 

VCY America, Inc. 
Notice of Reduced Power Operations 

 
Due to a technical issue with its main transmitter, WVCY-FM is currently operating with its 
licensed auxiliary facilities.  On February 10, 2024, WVCY-FM’s auxiliary transmitter reduced 
power to approximately 11 kW ERP.  VCY America, Inc. anticipates that WVCY-FM will 
resume operations using its main transmitter in less than 30 days.  However, in the event that the 
station is not able to do so, VCY will seek Special Temporary Authority for continued reduced 
power operations with its auxiliary facilities. 

 

 


